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Llanrhidian Primary School have had an amazing summer term so far! All the pupils 

have been engaged in a range of authentic activities both inside and outside their 

workshops.   

Our outdoor space has been 

getting some excellent use; we 

had a fantastic well-being week 

for the pupils, which involved a 

planting day, where everyone 

was involved clearing and 

planting around the school. 

Teamwork to add some colour 

to the school grounds.  

 

The pupils have been using 

lots of problem skills and 

working in groups so they can 

collaborate to solve them.   

 

 

Pod Pry Cop have been involved in the Swansea 

Enterprise Challenge and launched their own brand 

of Smoothie called ‘Fruit Crush’. They came up 

with the flavours, branding, logo, slogan, 

completing market research and they even did 

their own adverts to promote the event. It was an 

amazing success with over 150 smoothies being 

sold, raising money for school funds in the 

process.  

 

For a greater look at what we have been up to, why not follow us on Twitter? The 

hashtags #LlanHealth #LlanOut and #LlanExp will show a range of the activities 

the children have been doing this term from across the whole school.  

Diolch yn fawr, 

Llanrhidian Primary School 


